

Thursday 27th June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Due to numerous diary clashes, and the avoidance of year 3 children missing out, we have decided to combine 3G and 3W's class assembly as a year group. This will take place on **Tuesday 9th July ay 9.15am**, and will be held in the Top Hall.

This has been changed due to 3G's class assembly clashing with Year 3 and 4 Sports Day.

We do apologise for any inconvenience this may have caused.

We hope to see all Year 3 Parents/carers there!

Kind regards, Year 3 Team

BJS FEDERATION OF SCHOOLS

Bonneville, Jessop & Stockwell Primary Schools

Tel: 02086731183

Email: admin@bonneville-pri.lambeth.sch.uk Web: www.bonneville-primary.lambeth.sch.uk



